
Following a high court challenge by Stroud resident Michael Lloyd, NHS Gloucestershire has 
withdrawn plans to transfer our local hospitals & 3000 NHS health workers out of the NHS.

They agreed to go back to the drawing board, to consult the local community and health 
workers about what they want, and to seek NHS options, which do not require a 
competitive tendering process.

This is great news, but this is just the fi rst step in keeping our health services in the NHS.  
The campaign to Keep Gloucestershire’s NHS Public needs your support now more than ever.

Come to a Public Meeting to celebrate Michael Lloyd’s recent 
success in the High Court and fi nd out:
 • What does the outcome of the legal case mean for the 
           plans to transfer services out of the NHS?
 • What will happen next?
 • What are the options for the services staying in the NHS, 
           and how can we ensure they are properly pursued?
 • How does the Health & Social Care Bill affect us locally?
 • How can you help the campaign to Keep Our NHS Public?

Cheltenham Against Cuts & Gloucester Against Cuts: 
cheltenhamagainstcuts@gmail.com • Tel: 07771162308
cheltenhamagainstcuts.wordpress.com 
Forest Against The Cuts: 
Tel: Diana Gash 01594 839441 or Pete Stanway 01452 760235
Stroud Against the Cuts: www.stroudagainstcuts.co.uk
contact@stroudagainstcuts.co.uk • Tel: Chris Moore 07810732379

SAVE OUR NHS
NO TO PRIVATISATION

KEEP GLOUCESTERSHIRE’S NHS PUBLIC

Thursday March 15th
Subscription Rooms, Stroud
Doors and bar from 7pm
Meeting prompt start at 7.30pm
Bookings and Enquiries: 01453 760900.
Tickets are free but please book as we expect a high turnout

	
  


